
2020 Grad Bash Ticket Sales! 

Join the Ultimate Graduation Celebration for SENIORS! 

Ponte Vedra High School will attend Grad Bash on April 3rd, 2020.  

Universal Studios, Islands of Adventure, and transportation are 

included! Musical performers, live DJs, street entertainment and more. 

 

1. Tickets are $155 and a limit of 200 are being sold. 

 175 tickets are being sold online February 5th-9th.  

 25 tickets and any unsold online tickets will be sold on February 12th.  

 

2. On February 12th, between 8:00- 9:00 a.m. come to room 625 to complete 

your Grad Bash ticket purchase and select your bus. You MUST bring your  

 Signed permission form 

 Proof of payment 

 Printed copy of your schedule from HAC  

 

3. No student will be permitted to attend without a completed permission 

form.  

 

4. Tickets are Non-Refundable and the school reserves the right to deny 

attendance of any student as a result of disciplinary issues.   

Questions? Please see Mrs. Popp in room 625 or any of your senior class officers. 

 

 

 

 



 

FAQ: 

1. What does the cost of the ticket include?  

 The cost of the bus and admission to the parks.   

 Sorry no discount for season ticket holders. 

 

2. Can I drive myself?  

 No, the event requires students and chaperones to arrive together. 

 

3. What should I wear?  

 You should wear comfortable clothes – but school appropriate.        

 No sports teams, school names, no gym shorts, or anything revealing. Universal 

Studios will stop you from entering the parks! See the dress code sheet to 

confirm appropriate attire.  

 

4. What can I bring? 

 Not much!  A purse, fanny pack, or draw string bag, travel neck pillow, and a 

jacket are allowed. 

 No personal food or drink is allowed on the bus so eat something before we go! 

(water and a small snack will be provided for you on the bus) There is food 

available for purchase at the parks, so bring some extra money.  

 You may NOT bring personal items on the bus, including: 

o Large bags (larger than 8.5” x 11”/half a sheet of paper). You can 

keep your book bags in a secured storage location near the gym 

while we’re gone. In case of car burglaries, we encourage you not to 

leave personal items in your cars. 

o Blankets 

o Medicine, unless already pre-approved (please be sure to see Mrs. Popp 

if you need to bring medication – the park has rules about labeling for all 

medicine brought in to the parks.) 

Keep in mind that any belongings left on the bus will be unattended while we 

are in the parks. 

5. Do I have to be at school on April 3rd?  

 Yes, you must sign in with Mrs. Popp in room 625 once you are on campus and 

you must be on campus for all of your scheduled classes.  

 If you haven’t checked in with Mrs. Popp by 4th period you will be removed from 

the bus before we leave. This is a very strict policy!  

 **Students who normally leave early will be REQUIRED to stay on campus until 

we leave. We have places for you to go and will be required to sign in.** 


